Region 24 800 MHz Regional Planning Committee
Stephen Devine, Chairperson

February 20, 2012

Mr. David J. Barney

St Louis County Emergency Communications Commission
7900 Forsyth Boulevard, Room B-144

Clayton, Missouri 63105

Dear Mr. Barney

This letter serves as regional approval from the Region 24 800 MHz Regional Planning
Committee for the attached license applications as submitted to the Region 24 800 MHz
Regional Planning Committee by the St Louis County Emergency Communications
Commission. The applications consist of five (5) FCC 601 forms outlining a system
design with 25 fixed sites along with accompanying documentation. The St Louis
County Emergency Communications Commission has requested these applications be
submitted to the Association of Public Safety Communications Officials, Inc. Automated
Frequency Coordination (APCO-AFC) for 800 MHz coordination and submission to the
FCC.

As the applicant, APCO will need a contact for coordination should any questions arise
regarding the application and billing purposes. Your contact information is provided
below:

My, David J. Barney

St Louis County Emergency Communications Commission
7900 Forsyth Boulevard, Room B 144

Clayton, Missouri 63105

dbarney@stlouisco.coin

314-615-2562

Let me know should you have any additional questions regarding these applications.

Regards,

Stephen Devine, Chairperson
Region 24 800 MHz Regional Planning Committee




